
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: Library Gets Grant 
The Library is pleased to announce the receipt of a $2,000 Community Development grant from 
The Bayer Fund to purchase technology and other materials for Science, Technology, Engineering, 
Art and Math (STEAM) programming at the library, for children of middle grades to middle 
school age.  The programming will be a series of after-school events at the library, as soon as it is 
deemed safe for public gatherings.  The programs will be a continuation of programs already begun 
prior to the advent of the Coronavirus and will begin with q series of Lego challenges and move on 
to more complex lessons, including electrical circuits, motors, robotics, forensics, computer coding 
and soil science.   

 

The Bayer Fund is a legacy philanthropic foundation of Bayer AG, multinational pharmaceutical 
and life sciences company, and one of the largest pharmaceutical companies in the world. The 
mission of the Bayer Fund is to make philanthropic investments that contribute to the quality of 
life in the areas of food and nutrition security, STEM education, health and wellness, and 
community development. 

 

Contact:   

Sarah Dougherty 

Beaman Community Memorial Library 

223 Main St. 

Beaman, IA 50609 

(641)366-2912 

library@beaman.lib.ia.us 

  

 


